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McCollister’s Global Services, Inc. is one of the largest
revenue-producing agents in the nation for UniGroup,
Inc., which includes United Van Lines and May�ower
Transit. We are a privately held company founded in
1945 and managed by our principal operating o�cer,
H. Daniel McCollister.

Dan McCollister, our President, is a Shareholding
agent owner of UniGroup and has been elected as
Chairman of the Board of Directors for UniGroup,
Inc., United Van Lines, UniGroup Worldwide
(International) and May�ower Transit. McCollister’s,
headquartered in Burlington, New Jersey has
approximately 1,000 full-time associates throughout
our 16 strategically located full-service facilities.
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McCollister’s owns and operates a service �eet of
over 1,000 pieces of equipment to support our
client’s transportation and warehouse needs.Throughout our history, McCollister’s has leveraged

our asset-based infrastructure to deliver tailored
logistics solutions. We adhere to a consultative,
market-driven approach to implement service
mechanisms of uncommonly high value supporting
the needs of our corporate clients. McCollister’s
Global Services does this within three primary
divisions: High-Value Product Logistics, Commercial
Services, and Employee Relocation. The McCollister’s
organization measurably di�erentiates itself with
�exible solutions, quality service, safety, e�ciency,
and speed.

Get your free quote today!
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